
Alfredo Herreman  

1575 37Th St E,  

Dickinson, ND 58601                                                                                                     September 5, 2023 

 

To whom might concern, 

 

This letter is to explain the reasons my family and I must ask the county/city to build an oversize shop on 

our lot with an address mentioned above.  

 

When we built or house 5 years ago, we never thought about the time when our teenager daughter will 

drive, now that she will be driving this winter, it would be nice to have the extra space in our heater 

garage for her. Right now, we have the space full due to our Polaris, that we use for snow removal, trailer 

with jet skis and my wife’s car, and we just bought this last spring a fifth wheel camper 46 feet long by 14 

feet tall… After I made a few calls to storage places with heat, we are looking anywhere from $400-500 

per month, ouch!! By the time we add that plus insurance it gets out of hand.  

For last, we had our baby girl name Ivy couple years ago, and she and my wife end up taking my office 

space to make her room… I have been working from home since COVID-19, so I do spend a lot of time in 

the office, if it’s allowed it, I would like to have an extra space in the shop for my office (Please see 

plans). 

 

My plan is to make the shop look just like the house (matching) same colors and style, so it won’t look 

commercial.  

 

Respectfully, 

Alfredo E. Herreman  


